After the phenomenal success of his Coffee-Time Concert in February, we are delighted to
welcome back Billy Watman for a special Summer Coffee-Time Concert on 26" July.

This time, weather permitting, we will be holding the concert outside, in the grounds of Holy
Trinity Church, Bledlow, where Billy will again delight the audience with this fusion of

classical, rock and flamenco guitar. If you missed the last one, you will not want to miss this
one. Come to that, if you were at the last one, there is no way you will want to miss it either.

We ask that you bring your own picnic chairs or blankets with you as we cannot use the
church chairs.

In the event of inclement weather, we will move the concert into the church.

We look forward to seeing you there,



